
 
 
Tuesday Tips is a new outreach effort by OGCA.  The idea behind Tuesday 
Tips is to convey tips, tricks and other helpful information around the area 
of research administration.  Our goal is to post on (almost every) Tuesdays.  
If there is something you would like to see covered on Tuesday Tips, email:   
UAF-GCReATE@alaska.edu. For more Tips visit the  OGCA website. 

 

 Limited Submission Opportunities - Updated Process 

 

UAF's Vice Chancellor for Research (VCR) Office is working to make applying 
for funding opportunities easier for researchers. One recent example of 
process streamlining is the updates made to the Limited Submission Internal 
Competition process through a collaborative effort between two groups 
within the VCR's Office - the Office of Research Integrity (ORI) and the 
Office of Grants & Contracts Administration (OGCA). 
  
These updates are meant to streamline the Limited Submission Opportunity 
process for UAF researchers. You can now submit your response and required 
attachments to limited submission internal competition calls through an 
online google form. 
 
For more information and a complete list of current and recurring 
opportunities, please visit the UAF Research website, or the UAF OGCA 
Limited Submission Opportunities website. 
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